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St Mark’s United Methodist Church 
Permanent Endowment Fund 

Request Form 
 
Requests should be completed by the individual or organization seeking funds. Please email an 
electronic copy to info@umcstmarks.org or submit a paper copy to the church office. 
 
Endowment Fund Purpose: 
The Permanent Endowment Fund of St. Mark’s United Methodist Church (Endowment Fund) is 
established to provide members and friends the opportunity to make charitable gifts to St. Marks United 
Methodist Church (Church) that will become a permanent endowment of financial support and a living 
memorial. The Endowment Fund is intended for church purposes to supplement programs and 
ministries as appropriate. The Endowment Fund may not be borrowed from or against for any purpose. 
 
Basic Information: 

Name of Requestor/Contact Person:   

Contact Email Address:  

Name of Group/Ministry of Church:  

Name of Program/Project:  

Total Amount Requested:  

Date of Request:  

Deadline (if applicable):  

  
Purpose: 

Briefly describe the program/project/group the funds will be used to support: 
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How will the funds be used to support the program/project/group described above? 
 

 

Permanent endowment funds are given as one-time awards. If this program/project/group will be on-
going, what are the plans for future support? 
 

 

How does this align with the mission and priorities of St. Mark’s United Methodist Church? 
 

 

Is there any other information you would like to share with the Permanent Endowment Committee 
regarding this request? 
 

 
A report is requested at the completion of the project. 
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